
Congratulations on the completion of a NeighborWorks  
Place-Based Training Webinar! 

 

Thank you for selecting NeighborWorks America for your training needs. 

 
Your opinion is very important to us. 

 
 
 

Please take a moment to complete the PBT post course evaluation by scanning 
the QR code or by using the access link provided below: 

 

 

 

 

OR 

 
 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7004947/PBT-Webinar-Evaluation 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7004947/PBT-Webinar-Evaluation

